Community Awareness Children’s Mental Health
One in five people are affected by mental illness, so it is highly likely that someone in your family, a neighbor, friend, or a classmate of your son or daughter has a mental illness.

We, from the Dakota County Local Advisory Council on Children’s Mental Health are writing this letter concerned for the children and youth in our community.  Each child with mental illness faces the typical daily issues of school, friends, homework, and activities compounded by continuously coping internally with their illness.  All children and youth need understanding and support.  For these individuals, we need to also understand mental illness.

Children with mental illness who are not treated with understanding often carry additional burdens of labeling, prejudices, unfair discrimination, disrespect, name calling, and being laughed at, as well as being left out from many typical age-related activities.   These children and youth are faced with having to courageously struggle, some in silence, some more verbally, or by acting out behaviors, and some by taking their own life.

We as a community need to stop inaccurate and/or hurtful representation of mental illness by stopping stigma and replacing it with understanding.  We ask that you practice acceptance and tolerance.  When you interact with a child or youth, see the person, not just a diagnosis or behavior.  We need everyone to use respectful words, and to take the time to see assets and potentials.  Our children and youth with mental illness are so much more than their illnesses! They have so much to provide us as a community.  We need them.

We want our homes, neighborhoods, schools, and communities free from any form of discrimination so all of our children have the freedom to interact freely and reach their full potential.  We need your help to reach out, speak up, see the individual child, and validate them for who they are and for what they contribute.

To learn more about mental illness, fighting stigma, and additional support contact:

	Arc Greater Twin Cities

2446 University Avenue W, Suite 110

St. Paul, MN 55114

952-920-0855

www.arcgreatertwincities.org
NAMI Minnesota
800 Transfer Road, Suite 31

St. Paul, MN 55114

651-645-2948 • 888-NAMIHELPS

www.namihelps.org
	PACER Center 

8161 Normandale Blvd.
Bloomington, MN 55437

952- 838-9000

www.pacer.org

MACMH 

165 Western Ave N.

St. Paul, MN 55102

651-644-7333

www.macmh.org
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